




Anna Korhonen reported on the activities of the GPO in their digitization efforts concerning 
Federal government publications. 

There was a discussion of "priority lists" for ranking Federal government publications for 
digitization.  Lists have been compiled, and the GPO would like these publications to become 
ranked.  Rankings will be aggregated by type of library as well as an overall ranking.  REGP was 


